
From: Kelly Toy
To: BrownScott, Jennifer
Subject: Dungeness Bay Lease
Date: Wednesday, August 26, 2015 11:38:58 AM
Importance: High

Jennifer,
Scott Chitwood informed me that you are still waiting for the solicitor’s opinion concerning our
lease. I’m assuming you have a copy of the lease and was wondering if the solicitor’s opinion
concerns the legality of the DNR lease? If not, what opinion about the lease are you waiting for?
Jamestown would like to move this forward as soon as possible, which as you know involves USFWS
as the lead for the ESA consultation. Thanks.
Kelly
Kelly Toy
Shellfish Manager
Jamestown S’Klallam Tribe
Wk: 360-681-4641
Cell: 360-460-1327
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